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BRITTISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

SAFETY NOTICE

1.

2.

Pete

Several items of equipment manufactured by Jack Hiley have
been brought to the notice of STC recently.

The worst of these was a copy of the ‘Racer’ pack and
harness with an incorrect, unsafe routing of the reserve
ripcord housing where it is sewn to the pack.

As a result of this example and others, the STC have banned
all parachute equipment manufactured by J. Hiley until it
has been cleared after inspection by a BPA Master Rigger.

CCI's are particularly advised to check equipment brought
onto their DZ by visiting jumpers.
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National Coach & Safety Officer
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